Digital reception

I wish to make a complaint about the bad reception in digital TV we receive in the Bowen
area, particularly from channel seven which comes from Mackay.

I have often rang channel seven offices in Townsville and been advised that it is being looked
into but has something to do with signals travelling across the bay.

I have spoken with work mates in the railway and have been told that they suffer similar if
not worse receptions throughout the Bowen area.

My biggest complaint is that the Government are going to switch off Analogue services
without addressing the issues.

It would seem to me that they have shares in pay TV.

Alistair Hughes



